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Answer from March 27, 2024 and sending again to follow-up on this complaint MUR823 1 

Hello Ms. Christal Dennis. 

As per our conversation on March 27, 2024, I appreciate your info1mation and this complaint 
MUR8231 should be dismissed because disclosure of the committee info1mation (i.e., Charlie 
In Congress and Paid For By Charlie Kim in US Congress, which is the official committee 
name) is on each of the exhibits from the complainant. If there is another complaint about 
these flyers, pictures on Facebook, and other info1mation sources, please explain to me the 
complaint. I will cooperate and am available to you, so please notify me if I can be of 
assistance to you. 

Please note that I did not repo1i my first FEC Quaiierly Repo1i because I did not have over 
$5,000 of expenses and/or donations, so I am not required by FEC Rules to file according to 
my FEC Financial Analysis and other compliance experts. However, I did file my FEC Repo1i 
when I was required and have continued to file as of today. Note that I am not in the general 
election, so I will discontinue to file my FEC Repo1i if I discontinue this committee in the 
future and not nm again. 

Sincerely, 

Charlie Kim 
Charlie Kim in US Congress 
Committee ID: C00840868 

CharlielnCongress@GMAIL.COM 

On Thu, Mai· 21, 2024 at 5: 11 PM Christal Dennis <CDennis@fec.gov> wrote: 

Mr. Kim, 

Attached is a notification letter based on a complaint we received. I have also attached the 
complaint, a designation of counsel, and our procedures. Thank you for your time and 
assistance. Enjoy your evening. 
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Kind regards, 

Christal Dennis 

Complaints Examination and 

Legal Administration 

(202) 694-1519 

cela@frc gov 

This email may contain privileged or confidential information and is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If th is email has been 

received in error, please notify the sender immediately at (202) 694-1519, or by reply email, and delete the message without copying 

or disclosing its contents. Thank you 

MUR823100017




